
Hi family,

 

Thank you for continuing to pray for us and our ministry here in Taiwan.

 


• Last week our local team hosted a retreat for women in ministry in 
our partnering Baptist churches.  It was a great time of getting to 
go deeper with these ladies and hear from them on their values 
and needs that we may better partner with them.  Coming out of 
that meeting, this week I will be meeting with two of these women 
to talk through their ministries and ways our local team can come 
alongside them to encourage and equip them. Please pray for 
supernatural language ability as spiritual language is more difficult 
for me still, and pray for creative ideas of how to partner together. 

• Last week I joined in a birthday celebration for my local friend, S.  
During that I continued to share different parts of my life and 
beliefs with her.  Then, the following day, I lead the mom’s library 
time in singing some songs about how Jesus helps us to 
overcome our struggles and fears.  Later that day, S wrote to ask 
me if I could teach her more of those “poetries” so she could also 
enjoy Jesus more.  I am so thankful for how the Lord is at work in 
her heart.  Please join me in praying that the Lord will bring her to 
truly knowing Him. 

• This week is parent-teacher conferences, Elijah’s first basketball 
game, Evy’s spring concert, and a bike trip at the kids’ school.  
Please pray that the Lord will continue to give me strength, 
energy, and multiplied time to be present with them in each of 
these activities and that I would continue to shepherd their hearts 
well to Jesus.

 

Thank you for how you love and support us and are such a source of 
encouragement to me!


